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Good afternoon 

 

Father supervisor , Principal , honourable  guests , teachers , 

parents and students. 

It is my honour and pleasure to speak to you at the PTA AGM 

(Annual General Meeting).The home-school cooperation has been 

giving me very special impression especially when I see how my child 

and his fellow schoolmates grow healthily both physically and 

mentally from teenagers to young adults with the family and school 

support.  

Therefore, we are playing an important role to help our children to 

grow and sail through the period of puberty. Talks and workshop 

have been run for parents by the PTA and we parents have to learn 

how to get along with our kids who are sometimes very disobedient, 

violent and unreasonable. We need to be patient when dealing with 

them and walking with them is a must. Don’t leave them alone. 

Besides, the PTA offers Emergency financial support to those in need.  

Here, I have to thank the PTA for providing good channels to serve 

the fellow parents and students. 

The school and the teachers have catered for students ’individual 

differences through running various activities, just name a few, the 

junior and the senior leadership camps and the Integrated Learning 

Week. Students’ growth and transition need our support and trust. 

I hope our kids can enjoy a life-long relationship with the school and 

Rosaryhill School is their home away from home. 

I have to thank Father Christopher, Mr. Kwan, teachers and all the 

members for making the PTA a success and we can carry on the good 

work to serve you again. 

Thank you. 

 

Yuen Sek Cheung 

PTA Chairman 


